

St. Joseph School 10 School Hill Road, Baltic, CT 06330

Under the guidance of Saint Joseph, Patron Saint of the Universal Church, Saint Joseph School endeavors to achieve academic excellence in a faith-filled and safe environment. School staff and parents collaborate to develop students' spiritual, intellectual, emotional, and physical well-being in a traditional Catholic setting.

May 22, 2024

Dear Parents,

What a wonderful evening we had in Saint Michael Center on Saturday, May 18th! Our students did an excellent job in the Spring Concert and you, our parents and families, were an outstanding audience! Many thanks to Mr. Ross Woodruff for using his expertise in overseeing all the sound issues. Our duets and choir numbers certainly added to the program. Also, Benjamin May made his debut as a guitarist!!! Mrs. Kaitlin Cassidy did a wonderful Art Show showcasing every student's art work, and quite a few pieces that were inspired by well-known artists such as Claude Monet and Picasso! Our seventh grade parents were well-prepared with their refreshments and flowers, and certainly made a jump –start for the upcoming eighth grade with a great fundraiser. Thank you so much for supporting this enjoyable evening!!!

On Friday, we will have our Annual Field Day at Blanchette Field with Mr. Eric Gagnon heading up the Dads' fun events that make this day so much fun and so memorable. Please remember the following: All students are to come to school in their gym t shirt/spirit wear/Amber and shorts; Sunscreen should be applied before coming to school. Please have a towel available as there are a few water events. All children will walk down to the field starting at 8:45 a.m. We are asking for cut watermelon, and small and large-sized bottled water. All students will be picked up at the field at noon. THERE IS NO AFTERCARE PROGRAM ON FRIDAY, MAY 24TH. This is a day that students look forward to all year, so we hope that they will have the best time. Many thanks to the dads providing the fun activities, and to the moms who will be serving the food.

If you have not already re-registered, please do so ASAP along with the re-registration fee, book fee, and technology fee.

We will be having our baseball game at Dodd Stadium on Monday, May 27th at 4:00 p.m. **Tickets will be available today and tomorrow, May 23rd.**

We will be offering summer school sessions this summer once again to any students in need of academic improvement. Your child's teachers will let you know if summer school is

Phone: 860-822-6141

Fax: 86O-822-1479

E-mail: sistermarypatrick@gmail.com

Web site: www.StJosephBaltic.com

highly recommended for your child, especially if success in the next grade is depended on remedial work.

The Sunshine Club is collecting cereal for Holy Family Food Pantry next door. Donations are deeply appreciated.

THERE WILL BE NO HOT LUNCH AFTER MAY 23RD DUE TO THE ACADEMY OF THE HOLY FAMILY EXAM SCHEDULE AND CLOSING ON MAY 30TH.

LOOKING AHEAD

Thursday, May 23rd

Eighth grade pizza sale.

Friday, May 24th

Field Day, 9:00 a.m. - noon

NO AFTER CARE PROVIDED.

Monday, May 27th

NO SCHOOL - MEMORIAL DAY

Sea Unicorns game at Dodd Stadium at 4:00 p.m.

Thursday, May 30th

Class Night for the Graduation Class of 2024 at 6:00 p.m.

After Care in the art room/outside

Friday, May 31st

Graduation for the Class of 2024 at 4:00 p.m.

After care in the art room/outside

Thursday, June 6th

Pre-K graduation at 9:00 a.m. in the gym.

Last day for pre-kindergarten students

Friday, June 7th

First Friday Mass at 9:00 a.m. All are invited to attend.

12:30 p.m. dismissal Last day of school

God bless you and have a wonderful week!!!

Sincerely in Jesus and Mary,

Sister Mary Patrick, SCMC

Sister Mary Patrick, SCMC

Principal